
 

 

 
 
Date: 06 February 2024 
 
 
 

Re: Cancellation of RFP252_2023 Procurement of Legal Transaction 

Advisors for the Request for Proposals (RFP) design and drafting, Evaluation 

of Bids received, Appointment of Preferred Bidders and the Financial Close 

activities associated with the implementation of the Energy Storage IPP 

Procurement Programme. 

 

Dear Bidders, 

 

Thank you for submitting a proposal for the above-mentioned tender. Unfortunately, 

the DBSA has taken a decision to cancel the abovementioned tender. 

Reason for cancellation: None responsive. 

 

Kindly note that the DBSA will be re-advertising this tender, thus you are requested 

to check the DBSA website for the re-advertised tender. The DBSA apologises for 

any inconvenience caused. Queries may be directed to Rosinah Malesa on 

RosinahSCM@dbsa.org. 

 

The Development Bank of Southern Africa (DBSA) appreciates your interest in this 

tender.  We encourage you to continuously participate in future Tender invites that 

the Bank advertises on an ongoing basis. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
________________________ 
Mpumi Tjikane 

Head:  Supply Chain Lending 

Date:  ……………… 
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